
 

 

 

TOWNSHIP OF NORWICH 

Recorded Council Meeting – January 31st, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Due to a power surge some of the equipment used for recording the January 31st Council meeting 

was damaged. As a result, a video will not be available for this meeting. Minutes of the meeting will 

be available on the next agenda published on February 10. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 

 

 


